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12th October 2016 

 

 
Dear Parents,  
The KS1 Parents’ Evening will take place on Tuesday 18th October 2016. The format will be as 
follows:- 
 
2. 45 p.m. – meet in the hall for a presentation given by Mrs MacKenzie, outlining to parents key 
information about what children will be learning this year, school expectations in regards to 
behaviour, attendance, homework etc. as well as details of when PE lessons take place. 
 
From 3.15 p.m. –  
 

 taster session with our caterers Taylor Shaw. All KS1 children are entitled to universal free 
school meals. This is your opportunity to try the food and chat to the caterers. 

 

 a chance to speak to Mrs MacKenzie about your child and how they have settled into their 
new class. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Fenna 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
                                                                  
 

 

 

 

 


